Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
Division of Building Construction
APD-13018010 - CM

STATE OF FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES

DIVISION OF REAL ESTATE DEVELOPMENT AND MANAGEMENT

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR CONSTRUCTION CONTRACTORS

TO PROVIDE CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT AT RISK SERVICES

April 17, 2018

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ): The Department of Management Services, Division of Real Estate Development and Management, request qualifications for licensed general contractors, to submit for Construction Management at Risk services on the following project:

RFQ NUMBER: RFQ-REDM17/18-005

PROJECT NUMBER: APD-13018010

PROJECT NAME: William J. Rish Recreational Park Improvements

PROJECT LOCATION: 6773 Cape San Blas Road, Port St. Joe, Florida  

NON-MANDATORY, PRE-PROPOSAL, SITE ACCESS OPPORTUNITY DATE: April 25, 2018

ANTICIPATED SHORTLIST DATE: May 30, 2018

ANTICIPATED INTERVIEW/PRESENTATIONS DATE: June 21, 2018

ESTIMATED CONSTRUCTION BUDGET: Current project funding is approximately $1,400,000.00 with additional funding in subsequent years contingent upon future appropriations by the Legislature.

For details please visit the Department’s website http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.main_menu  and click on “Search Advertisements – Division of Real Estate Development and Management” 

The award will be made in accordance with Section 255.29, Florida Statutes, and the procedures and criteria of the Departments Division of Real Estate Development and Management.
